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Administration 

 

Commissioners, 

 

We have received several requests from home owners that live along I-94 between the exits to consider 

reducing the speed limit based on safety concerns. 

This is also a topic that City Planner Galibert has mentioned as a potential improvement to encourage 

travelers to stop/stay in Dickinson. 

City staff is looking for approval to begin working with ND DOT Staff to initiate a study on this topic.   

 

Thank You, 

 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 

 

 


